
EXTENSION OF THE STUDY PERIOD AT A FOREIGN UNIVERSITY (Addition) 

Applies to students qualified only for the winter semester. 

Project titled "Erasmus - Learning Mobility (KA131/2022 or KA131/2023)" 

(Announcement 7/23/SMS/2023/2024) 

 

Dear Students, 

In connection with inquiries regarding funds for extending stays for the summer semester, the 

International Relations Office would like to remind you that 

In accordance with point 34 general qualification rules “Students nominated by March 21, 2023 shall 

be awarded an Erasmus+ scholarship, in accordance with the decision of the Committee provided 

that the FRSE grants the UW sufficient resources”  

1. all students of the University of Warsaw qualified by that date were granted a scholarship 

according to the rates specified in the rules and in accordance with the decision of the 

Committee (semester or year); 

2. in accordance with the Erasmus+ program guide, the university may award a scholarship for 

an extended study period if the project has funds for this purpose and while maintaining the 

principle of equal treatment. 

I would also like to inform you that 

1. in previous years, the University of Warsaw allocated funds left in the project for 

scholarships for an extended period of studies; 

2. in the KA131/2023 project, the European Commission increased the amount of the 

scholarship by EUR 120/monthly (compared to the previous year), but did not increase 

Poland's budget for this project; 

3. as a result, there are no free funds in the KA131/2023 project that could be allocated to 

scholarships for an extended period of studies; 

4. if we manage to obtain funds that could be transferred to students extending their stay on 

Erasmus with zero financing, we will do so immediately; 

5. due to the above, it is currently only possible to extend the Erasmus study period without the 

right to a scholarship; 

6. the decision to extend the stay without the right to a scholarship should be made by 

December 15th this year. In accordance with the announcement on 6th November 2023:  

http://bwz.uw.edu.pl/wp-content/uploads/sites/358/2023/11/2023_kom_SMS_EXTENSION_ang.pdf 

 

Monika Satała 

University coordinator of the Erasmus+ Program 

Warsaw, 28.11.2023 
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